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PRINCE EDWARD COUNTY ELECTORAL BOARD 
MEETING MINUTES 

P.O. Box J 
Farmville, Virginia 23901 

January 13th 2022 
 

EB Electoral Board Meeting 
 

The Prince Edward County Electoral Board met for a meeting in the Registrar’s office at 10:14 am on 

Thursday, January 13th to reorganize positions following the election. The meeting was called to Order 

by current Chairman, Charles Puckett.  

Our first order of business was to select a Chairman; Vice-Chairman; and Secretary.  

Elections of Officers were as follows:  

Mr. Charles Puckett, Chairman;  

Mrs. Michele Schumacher will serve as Vice-Chair 

Mrs. Rachel Dugger as Secretary 

Lynette Wright, the General Registrar, discussed potential law changes that could affect voting process 

and procedures. She also reviewed additions to the budget for 2023, once complete the board will 

review and approve any changes. She also is signing the Board up for VEBA- Training Boot Camp which 

will be offered either Friday, February 4 or Saturday, February 5, 2022 for Electoral Board members. Ms. 

Wright reviewed the redistricting information effecting multiple precincts, she will be working diligently 

with the board on how this will affect each district and changes that will be required prior to the next 

election.  

Election security and cyber security are essential to conduct safe and secure elections. Assura, Inc will be 

hired to ensure current solutions are sufficient or recommend changes accordingly.  
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In closing this meeting, the Electoral Board welcomed Mrs. Michele Schumacher as the newest member 

to the Electoral Board.  

With no further to do the meeting adjourned at 10:36 am. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Rachel Dugger 

___________________________________________________________ 

Rachel Dugger, Electoral Board Secretary 


